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To whom may concern,

RECD. May 01 2011

The Mariposa Power Plant is NOT welcome in Mountain House, nor in Alameda County. Building a
power plant in such close proximity to cities is an outright outrageous and flat out stupid idea. The
health effects of this power plant would be unthinkable, and home values all around Mountain House,
Alameda County, and Contra Costa County would drop dramatically. We can’t afford this power plant.
Just because it’s a “peaker” power plant doesn’t mean it’s not going to pollute our air and devastate our
children’s health. This power plant is unacceptable. Period.



